
Mr. Salerno’s Fifth Grade Class 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

 

Hi😊  For now, while school is closed, I would like all of my 

students to do the following each day: 

 

• 30 minutes of I-Ready Math 

• 30 minutes of I-Ready Reading 

• 20 minutes of Prodigy (Your Choice) 

• 20 minutes of RAZ-Kids (Your Choice) 

 

If you get bored, please feel free to go to any other sites you 

currently go on while in school or READ😊 

 

I will be calling all students this week to see how things are 

going😊  If anyone has any questions or would just like to chat, 

below is my e-mail address and home phone number😊 

• steven_salerno@gateschili.org 

• 585-442-2449 


